
 

 

Attention Business Owners and Operators!  

The Town of Blind River is pleased to share our Community 

Improvement Program growth strategy. 

Beginning January 1, 2021 applications are welcomed from 

businesses along our Causley Street Corridor as well as 

Downtown.  If you are visible from highway 17, we welcome your 

application! 

Beginning January 1, 2022, we welcome applications from all 

owner/operators within the Town of Blind River. 
 

A reminder that funding is approved on a first-come, first-served 

basis.  Please submit your project goal requests early! 
 

Please CLICK HERE! to access a simple application form. 

Please CLICK HERE! to access our Program Guide. 
 

Need Help? Email cip@blindriver.ca with any questions.  Our goal is to 

make this as simple as possible for our property owners and operators. 

 

 

 

http://www.blindriver.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_73293/File/TOWN%20HALL/Service%20Delivery%20Review/Blind%20River%20Community%20Improvement%20Plan%20Application.pdf
http://www.blindriver.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_73293/File/TOWN%20HALL/Service%20Delivery%20Review/CIP%20May%2015%202020.pdf
mailto:cip@blindriver.ca

